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In reference to the study by Mr. John and Ms. Dorough on how States exploit weak
procedural rules in international organizations to devalue the United Nations
Declaration and other international human rights law, the Permanent Forum
recommends that all funds, programmes and specialized agencies of the United
Nations system and other intergovernmental forums begin to reform their
respective procedural rules, with the full and effective participation of indigenous
peoples, with the aim of ensuring compliance and consistency with the human
rights affirmed in the Declaration.
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